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Mt. San Antonio College 
Information Technology Advisory Committee 

Group Memory 
June 6, 2022 

 
Fawaz Al-Malood    Maribel Gonzalez X Richard Patterson  X Guest: Antonio Bangloy X 
George Bradshaw  Mark Lowentrout Robert Stubbe   Guest: Katie Datko Xs 
Michael Carr  X Anthony Moore   X Joe Vasquez   Guest:  
Kelly Coreas   X Jaishri Mehta  X John Uy      Guest:  
Angelic Davis  X  Jean Metter  X Student Rep 2 Kate Morales (Notes) X 

 
 

ITEM DISCUSSION/COMMENTS ACTION/OUTCOME 
1. Welcome Anthony welcomed everyone to ITAC.   Information only. 
2. Review May 2022 

Memory 
The May 2022 memory was reviewed and approved. The memory will be posted to 

the ITAC website. 
3. AP 3720: 

Feedback from 
PAC 

The committee reviewed feedback and questions from PAC 
regarding the recommended changes to AP 3720.   
Antonio clarified that the user id is the immutable key passed to 
the other 72 single sign-on systems the College interfaces with. 
Although it can be changed, it is not recommended as it may 
cause data loss in the other systems. Jean will share this 
information with PAC, and AP 3720 will be brought back to PAC 
for review. 

IT will follow up with the 
President’s Office regarding 
AP 3720. 
IIIC 

4. Accreditation and 
Weaving Team 
Update 

Anthony reported that IT submitted a draft of section IIIC, IT 
Resources, to the Accreditation team. The documentation that 
goes along with the section was also uploaded to OneDrive and 
referenced in the draft document. 

Information only. 
 

5. Other Items Rich asked about the new version of WebCMS.  Jean reported 
attending WebCMS 10.0 training and found that the system is 
getting much better. Rich agreed that the training was helpful in 
successfully navigating the new version. 

Information only. 
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Jaishri asked if Office 2021 would be available on the CIS lab 
computers. Michael indicated that he would follow up with the 
division technical support staff about which lab will have Office 
2021 installed. He did clarify that it won’t be installed on individual 
desktop/laptop computers. 
 
 
 
The next meeting is on September 12 at 2:30 pm via Zoom. 

 
Michael will follow up about 
Office 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please forward agenda items 
to Anthony, Jaishri, or Kate. 

Accreditation Standards 
IIC: Student Support Services 
IIIC: Technology Resources 

 




